
REPRESENTATION FEEDBACK SUMMARY        Annex 4 

PROPOSED EXPANSION OF ASH GROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL & NUSERY     

CONNECTION AGREE WITH PROPOSAL COMMENTS 
Local Resident Yes  While we have no exceptions to  the school expanding there are a couple of 

concerns:- 
 
Parking/ Traffic 
Living directly opposite the school we currently have some trouble parking outside 
our house particularly at pick up time. Can an assurance be given that this will not 
worsen?  
 
Litter 
The amount of litter that we have in our garden is currently manageable ( though 
very annoying and unnecessary) We pick up half eaten fruit,  sweet and crisp 
packets,  drinks cartons/ bottles and school letters and artwork enough to  fill a 
carrier bag every week. Must be thrown over the hedge or shoved into it. Because 
of the position of our house the garden will eventually be blown into it. What 
assurance can be given that this will not happen?  
 
Noise 
Again because of the position of the house it is a natural crossing point to the 
school. I work shifts- late nights and some overnights- the amount of parents who 
congregate outside to “chat”; I assume will grow along with the school and will 
almost certainly cause further problems for me?  
 
I / we are hoping that our concerns will be considered as understand that the need 
for “learning” within the community is necessary and welcome but not at the 
expense of some.  

 


